
Camphill PS 
invite all our pupils to celebrate the 

Queen's Platinum Jubilee on Tuesday 31st May 2022
In school we plan to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee all day on Tuesday 31st May and to make this date special we are inviting all pupils to come to school dressed in one 
of the following ways -

*as a king/queen for the day
or

*wearing red/white/blue clothing
We are also sending home a 'cut out' crown design on Monday 30th May which can be decorated on the reverse side and worn to school the following day. On 
Tuesday 31st May we plan to celebrate all things Jubilee – everyone will be involved in Jubilee activities in class along with taking part in a 'Treasure Hunt' outdoors and 
then at midday the whole school will have a special Jubilee lunch outside. The canteen will be providing a 'Jubilee picnic lunchbox' for any child who wishes to buy this 
(cost £2.60) or pupils can bring their own picnic lunch. Every child in school will be receiving cake and ice cream and everyone will be getting some themed Jubilee 
'accessories' to use throughout the day. To mark the occasion we also plan to plant a tree in the school playpark. All pupils will be receiving a special engraved medal 
from Camphill PS as a 'keepsake'. Also, on the day (or at some point in June) all pupils will receive a commemorative book from the UK Government – this book is 
celebrating Her Majesty’s reign and the historic events and achievements of her time and is a gift to all primary aged children across the UK – so do look out for this 
coming home.
Finally, during the next two weeks, at the front of the school, you will begin to notice themed year group 'garden boxes' starting to 'bloom' – these are currently being 
designed by all year groups and are going to be a very special addition to our school grounds in order to mark the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.
We do hope that all our pupils enjoy taking part in our Platinum Jubilee celebrations and remember the day at Camphill PS for years to come!


